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K-14 bridge south of Kingman to be replaced; there will be detour 

A nearly $1.4 million project to replace a K-14 bridge near Kingman will begin soon, and 

some K-14 motorists will need to use a detour during the work. 

The project will replace the bridge at Hunter Creek about 3 miles south of Kingman on K-14. 

The work is scheduled to start around June 1 and is scheduled to be completed around mid-

November, depending on the weather. 

The work will close K-14 from K-42 on the south to U.S. 54/400 on the north. The detour 

will be on K-42, from the K-14 junction west to U.S. 281, then north on U.S. 281 to U.S. 

54/400, then east to K-14 in Kingman. The entire detour will take about 88 minutes. 

Although K-14 will be closed to general traffic, it will be open -- to local traffic only -- on the 

north from  the intersection of U.S. 54/400 and K-14 to Southeast 40th Street and on the south 

from the intersection of K-42 and K-14 to Southeast 70th Avenue. 

The Kansas Department of Transportation is overseeing the project. 

King Construction Co. Inc., of Hesston, is the primary contractor for the $1,393,896 project. 

Please see map below. 
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#### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 
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